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Rep. Neubauer Calls on Vice President Mike Pence  

to Invoke the 25th Amendment 
 
MADISON - Today, a group of thirty-two lawmakers in the Wisconsin State Legislature sent a 
letter to Vice President Mike Pence requesting that he invoke the 25th Amendment and begin 
the process of removing President Donald J. Trump from office in the wake of Wednesday’s 
assault on the U.S. Capitol by armed insurrectionists. Rep. Neubauer issued the following 
statement:  
 
“​Yesterday's assault on the U.S. Capitol building while the House of Representatives and the 
Senate counted ballots from the Electoral College was an assault on our electoral process. This 
insurrection was aided, abetted, and encouraged by President Trump. Trump has spent months 
promoting false claims and baseless conspiracy theories designed to undermine the integrity of 
our elections process, culminating in yesterday's attack on Congress during an active floor 
session. 

“It is clear that President Trump is no longer fit or able to perform the duties of the presidency, 
and we ask that Vice President Pence step up and begin the 25th Amendment process to 
remove him from office. 
“Should Vice President Pence refuse to act on the dire threat President Trump poses to our 
nation, I fully support moving forward with articles of impeachment in Congress.” 
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